CLASS
HIGHLIGHTS

Al of our high school classes
have continued to do an
amazing job learning
choreography and perfecting
their technique! Our littles are
getting better each week as
they continue to learn the
foundational skills of dance.

DECEMBER
EVENTS

December 18th-21st will be Christmas
Party Week! We will be doing a
Christmas themed class with fun
games and prizes. Students can wear
their favorite ugly Christmas sweater
or Christmas outfit for class. They may
even get voted best Christmas outfit of
the class ;) We will also be doing a
Christmas gift exchange for those who
want to participate. Please be sure your
child brings a small gift no more than
$10 to class for the gift exchange game!
December 25th-January 5th will be
Christmas Break - No Classes will be
held.

We will be back in the studio on
January 8th!

December 2023

NEWSLETTER

NEWS
UPDATES

The Costume Book has been sent out
and should still be in your email. If
you need it to be resent, please contact
Carsen.

- Please make sure to check out the
costume book before Christmas Break.
If you have any questions or issues
with costumes please let us know
before Christmas Break, as we will be
placing orders over Christmas to
ensure all costumes get here in time
for the recital.

- We have measured all students
already. We will be double checking to
make sure we got everyone before we
head into break.

DECEMBER REMINDERS

e December tuition and Costume Fees are due Friday, December 1st. If you are enrolled in autopay, tuition
and costume fees were taken out on the Ist. If you are not enrolled in auto pay, be sure to have your
payment made either online or via cash/check to the studio on your student’ s day of class.

e Reminder that there is a 5 day grace period before late fees are applied.

Have Questions?
Email

Carsenc@jcperformingarts.com

amberm@jcperformingarts.com
Call
(402) 960-8796
(402) 315-0422

Visit our website at jcperformingarts.com



